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KDOT employees celebrate service anniversaries 
The Kansas Department of Transportation expresses its appreciation for employees 
celebrating state years-of-service anniversaries in November. KDOT is proud to 
acknowledge them for the long-term dedication they have provided to the state of 
Kansas. 
 
Those celebrating 30 years:  

• Tracy Barragan, Equipment Operator Senior, Hutchinson  
• Richard Looper, Highway Maintenance Supervisor, Olathe 

 
Those celebrating 20 years:  

• Kerry Becker, Engineering Technician Specialist, Holton  
• William Holthaus, Highway Maintenance Supervisor, Centralia 
• Roger Houchin, Equipment Operator Senior, Fredonia  
• Jason Mead, Highway Maintenance Supervisor, Garden City  
• James Struble, Equipment Operator Senior, Minneapolis  
• Stephen Woodbury, Technology Support Consultant II, Salina 

 
Those celebrating 10 years:  

• Paul Kwek, Road Weather Information System Technician, Chanute  
###  

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 



 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

